
Become a Host Family

MORNINGSIDE MUSIC BRIDGE, Mount Royal University Conservatory’s summer classical music program,
is seeking home-stay families to provide accommodation, meals and transportation for visiting young
students for one month (July 3 to Aug. 2). We pay attractive rates for quality host homes.
If you enjoy meeting and interacting with students from di!erent cultures, this is your opportunity.
For more details call403.440.6768

or email mdesilva@mtroyal.ca For more information about MMB visit mtroyal.ca/musicbridge


